AFTER FIVE DAYS RETURN TO UNIVERSITY OF OREGON DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY EUGENE, OREGON Mrs. C Fude Bass Wa Alversity Museum University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon



Hotel Roosevelt Madison Avenue at 45 Street New YorknCity July 16, 1938 Dr. Harold J. Noble University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon My dear Dr. Noble; Your letter of June 21st from Japan, enclosing the list of books that you selected for my Museum Library, arrived here this morning. I was very sorry to hear the news that it contained. Of course I did not know the least thing about it. I am returning to Eugene early in August to work on the Museum cataloguing. By that time probably everybody will be away on vacation. Please try not to be huffed any more than you can ante help, and give me a chance, by not circulating the situation, to see what I can do about it. I thank you very much for collecting the books for me and for all the trouble you took in doing it. Mabel Garner had already written me that you had requested that the box should not be opened until you get back, and I will tell her in my letter to be sure and not open it. Very cordially yours Gertrude B. Warner, Director Museum of Art University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon GBW: AB

Hotel Roosevelt Madison Avenue at 45 Street New YorknCity

July 16, 1938

Dr. Herold J. Noble University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon

My dear Dr. Noble;

Your letter of June 21st from Japan, enclosing the list of books that you selected for my Museum Library, arrived here this morning.

I was very sorry to hear the news that it contained.

Of course I did not know the least thing about it. I am
returning to Eugene early in August to work on the Museum
cataloguing. By that time probably everybody will be away on
vacation. Please try not to be huffed any more than you can
akig help, and give me a chance, by not circulating the situation,
to see what I can do about it.

I thank you very much for collecting the books for me and for all the trouble you took in doing it.

Mabel Garner had already written me that you had requested that the box should not be opened until you get back, and I will tell her in my letter to be sure and not open it.

Very cordially yours

Gertrude B. Warner, Director Museum of Art University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon

GBW: AB